
R/Sir, 

I am the customer of BSNL having land line connection/Mobile post paid 

connection. BSNL is sending the telephone/mobile bill by postal. Some 

time it is observred that the  bills are not receiving by me at proper 

time and my services are get disconnected sevreal times due to non 

payment. So I requested to BSNL to sent my telephone/mobile bill on my 

email address so that I can receive the  bill within stipulated period 

so as to avoide the disconnection of my services. 

It is therefore requested to issue the instructions to the BSNL to 

issue the telephone /mobile bill on email. By doing this we can save 

the papers and ultimately saving the nature by saving cutting of 

trees. 

 

 


